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Class 2 News

This week we have been exploring shapes in the environment as part of our Numeracy target
time. We have been sorting, matching and naming different 2D shapes and have been
learning how to recognise them, sort them and use them to make shapes and patterns.
Knowing that a square will always have four sides but can be big, small or turned around is a

tricky concept to grasp so it needs to be practiced in lots of different ways.|

In our topic work we enjoyed blow painting and bubble pictures huﬁing and puﬁing like a Big
Bad Wolf and were surprised how hard we needed to blow! In literacy we have all had a go
at some early writing activities linked to the story of the Three Little Pigs and it is lovely to

see how confidently you did it all by yourselves, well done!

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team xx |g§

PS Don’t forget our trip to Blist’s Hill on @
WEDNESDAY 8th April.




